From: Betsy Cawn

To: Public Comment
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Hybrid Meetings
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 11:34:58 AM

Dear Carol,

The use of remote participation could be critical to future emergency responses, as we work through the long-
term public health crisis with wildfire season upon us, and all the other crises we endure here from time to time.

Thanks to the IT staff — which has done a fantastic job on all levels.

Betsy
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